
 

 
 

Doreen, Sara, and Dara 
 

PERSI TRAINERS HAVE YOU COVERED, NO MATTER WHERE YOU ARE! 
 
We have a lot of new faces in PERSI’s Program Department. While our trainers are new to 
our membership, they are not new to providing specialized education through workshops. 
Each trainer has a tremendous amount of experience delivering detailed information. PERSI 
is thrilled to introduce you to our new training team! 

Doreen Adam has decades of education experience, is an Idaho State certified teacher, 
and is a life-long learner who enjoys developing an understanding of life-applicable 
information and sharing it with others. When not at work, Doreen likes to spend time with her 
family, which includes six grandchildren. 

Sara Todd-Stone brings over 20 years of experience in insurance and benefits 
administration. Her greatest strength is building meaningful relationships, and she looks 
forward to meeting with PERSI members and employers around the state. Sara enjoys hiking, 
camping, and exploring our beautiful state with her husband and their dog, Remo. 

Dara Mykland joins PERSI with over 30 years of experience in small business ownership and 
operations management.  Her highest priority is giving friendly and excellent customer 
service to every person she helps. Dara is excited to share her passion for helping PERSI 
Members prepare and plan for their retirement.  In her free time, Dara loves to hike into the 
Idaho backcountry looking for hot springs and hanging out with friends and family in Boise. 

REQUEST FOR YOUR PERSI TRAINER TO COME TO YOU!   

PERSI trainers are available to provide group workshops to help members understand the 
PERSI Base Plan and the PERSI Choice 401(k) Plan. You can request a PERSI trainer to 
conduct a workshop at your job site.  Let your HR/Benefits coordinator know you are 
interested, and we will come to you! To request workshops, email the trainers at 
workshops@persi.idaho.gov  or call 208.287.9291. 

To register to attend workshops go to www.persi.idaho.gov, go to the Education tab on the 
navigation bar and select the workshops you would like to attend. 
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